
Announcements 

Monday, April 11, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

Welcome to a Four-Day Week! 

Reminder that there is NO school this Friday, April 15th.    

 

Arrowhead’s new compost program will start Today!  You will see a 

table set up next to the new bin at the front of the cafeteria.  From now 

on, when you finish an apple or have extra carrots, bring them up to 

the new compost bin. 

 

 


